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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 12:26 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: New recycling initiatives 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Eric Arnold <ericarnold@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 2:07 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: New recycling initiatives 

 

Mayor Hochvert, 

 

I wanted to voice my strong support for the new programs being considered to increase recycling frequency and to pick 

up food scraps. 

 

This seems like a great opportunity for the village to help residents and benefit the environment without any significant 

cost. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Arnold 

8 Continental Road 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


